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Dear Members,

Well another year is about to begin and it’s all hands on deck to launch this season with the Lough Derg Football Club.  

A lot of work has been done on the fields we played in last year. You will not believe the transformation on the pitches in McHale’s Field and in addition our Academy Training is planned to recommence training in St Anne’s alternating between McHale’s.  LD Academy Football Training will recommence on Sat 29th September further details will be provided.

We are activating the online membership payment and registration system this year. We are encouraging as many members as possible to register on line this year offering a 5% discount on fees for those who register before the 14th September. To register online please go to, www.killaloe.ie/ldfc, choose your membership registration plan and the payment options. To make it easier for people, we have activated the incremental payment options.

If you registered before with “My Club Finances”, then simply log in to your existing on line account and click “renew”. To log into your existing account, click the “memberships” link to the left.  If you do not remember your password enter your email address and your password will be emailed to you.

ONLINE REGISTRATIONS WILL OPEN FROM THURSDAY 30TH AUGUST AND WILL CLOSE ON THE 14TH OF SEPTEMBER. 
FOR THOSE MEMBERS WHO DO NOT WISH TO REGISTER ON LINE WE WILL HAVE A SEPARATE ONE NIGHT HOSTED REGISTRATION EVENING W/C 17th SEPT.
As you may have heard work on the Clarisford Park Development has well commenced.  This project will significantly add to our club.  For the last 10 years we have been playing in very poor grounds conditions.  We will soon have state of the art best in class Training and match facilities.  We hope in September 2013 we will be able to start to benefit from Clarisford although the main playing football pitches will not be ready for use until the start of 2014 football season. 

The Scouts, Rugby,  Soccer (SRS) Fund is a joint fundraising initiative by Killaloe Scouts, Ballina-Killaloe RFC and Lough Derg FC to build shared facilities at the new Community grounds in Clarisford Killaloe, County Clare. We are asking our members to help us.

Members who join up to, Ballina-Killaloe RFC, Lough Derg FC and or the Killaloe Scouts will be required to pay a mandatory €100 euro SRS development fund fee.  

This development fund fee will cover all 3 member associations, as mentioned above if you are registering to multiple clubs.

Please ensure if you are registering with either the Ballina-Rugby FC and or the Killaloe Scouts that you keep your online email receipt showing proof of payment of your membership as it includes the €100 SRS Development fund.
Lough Derg Academy Football Training will recommence on Sat 29th September further details will be provided.

Thank you for your continued support.

Regards,

Lough Derg Football Club Committee.



